

August 28, 2024

Mark Gusek President & CEO The Lutheran Foundation for Long-Term Living 100 State Street Suite 106 Erie, PA 16507

Dear Mr. Gusek,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$38,000 on August 6, 2024 in support of the Music Therapy and Chimers Program at NW Works!

While NW Works is committed to providing career exploration opportunities for individuals living with disabilities, we emphasize the importance of life skill building prior to and during the employment process to maximize an individual's success. The Music Therapy Program at NW Works continues to offer lessons through music making in emotional regulation, exercising autonomy, and decision making that are critical for navigating the workforce and integrating with the community at large.

Your gift makes the Music Therapy Program at NW Works possible and serves as a reminder to the people receiving services at NW Works that community members want to see them succeed. A community where people with disabilities are valued and supported is a better community for all.

Having your support means the world to us and the people we serve! We look forward to continuing to share our progress and success with you!

In gratitude,

Grady W. (Skip) Philips, III

President and Chief Executive Officer

NW Works, Inc.

540-313-9401

sphilips@nwworks.com

NW Works, Inc. is an exempt organization as described by section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN: 54-0880043. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. All or part of your gift may be tax deductible as a charitable contribution. Please check with your financial advisor.